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Please contact the pastor six months to one year 
prior to the intended day of marriage. 

THE SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM, 

RECONCILIATON AND FIRST COMMUNION

Pre-registration and parish preparation programs 
are required before all the Sacraments of 
Initiation. Registration forms are found at the 
entrances to the Church. Completed forms can be 
returned either in the collection basket or to the 
rectory. Confirmation will be celebrated in 2016.

VISITATION OF THE SICK

Please call the rectory if you require prayers for the 
sick. Holy Communion will be brought to the sick  
upon request. Please call the rectory.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

This sacrament is celebrated following the 12:05 
noon Mass on the first Friday of each month.  You 
may also call the rectory to make an appointment.

Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life

For information, contact Fr. Pat Woods at the 
Office of Vocations 1-705-949-1072 or 
pwoods@diocesecentre.com and check out 
www.beapriest.ca
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Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon

Wanda Sutton – Music Director & Coordinator

Sue Peters – Parish Secretary

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday                   5:00 pm
Sunday                  9:30 am & 11:00 am

WEEKDAY MASSES

Tuesday to Friday   12:05 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Tuesday to Friday    11:30 am to 11:45 am
Saturday              4:00 pm to 4:30 pm
By appointment   please call the rectory

HERMAN'S I.D.A.

Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street

705-674-3339

Shoppin
 Locally

Saves Gas!

North Heritage Realty Brokerage
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED

Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

Open 7 days a week
1942 Regent St. S.

705-222-1942
www.HerbertFisheries.ca

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

SPOT

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA

705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD

SUITES

705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

             Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

We specialize in parties &
celebrations of all sizes up to

275 people!

Christmas Parties
Cocktail Parties

Dinner & Dances
Anniversaries

Weddings
Baby Showers

705.523.2794
1351-D KELLY LAKE ROAD, SUDBURY

WWW.VERDICCHIO.CA

CATERING & EVENTS

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

HERBERT
         FISHERIES

Church of Christ the King
Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1  Phone:  705-674-6447   Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: christtheking@diocesessm.org

 Parish Website: www.christthekingsudbury.com

SITE ADDRESS: 30 Beech Street, Sudbury, ON

       
PARISH STAFF

Monsignor Brian Dixon – Pastor
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Wanda Sutton – Music Director & Coordinator
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
►CCE Sudbury Irish Arts Association, Inc. will be hosting an Irish 
Ceili Dance at the Moose Hall (212 Frood Rd) in Sudbury on January 
8 from 7:30-11:00 pm. Live music by The Wild Geese and the Caller 
is Maureen Mulvy-O’Leary. Members are $13, Non-members $20 at 
the door ($17 advanced), students $7, children under 12 are free. ►
St. Charles College Open House Tuesday, January 12th, 2016 at 6:30 
pm. All Grade 6, 7, & 8’s invited! Live the Experience! Register now 
for Grades 7, 8 & 9.  

 
 Jukebox Saturday Night Report 
 The fundraiser that was held on November 14, 2015 
for the renovations in the large hall kitchen to 
accommodate the new dishwasher was a grand total of 
$3345.72 after expenses.  
It was such a rockin’ success; we are now holding a 
repeat performance on May 28, 2016. For more 

information for tickets, please contact Cindy through the parish 
office. (Tickets are already half sold out, so don’t delay!) 
 

First Reconciliation and First 
Communion 

Registrations forms for the Sacraments of Reconciliation 
and First Communion are at the entrances to the Church.  All 
children in Grade 3 or older who have not received these 
sacraments are encouraged to attend preparation sessions that 
will begin January 27, 2016. 
 
Weekly Offertory Report… as we did not print a December 27th 
bulletin, and the Parish office was closed during Christmas, we are 
publishing the weekly offertory report for the week of December 
20th. 
 
Sudbury Project Hope is a group of people coming 
together to collect funds to support a Syrian Refugee Family 
coming to Sudbury. They are looking for our help. SUDBURY 
PROJECT HOPE for financial contributions:   c/o 2015 Long 
Lake Road, Box 40027, Sudbury, ON.  p3e  4m0 .For more 
information please contact St. Patrick’s church on Walford 
Road at 705-522-3900. 
 

 
Christ the King Fundraiser! 

Ladies are you ready for the BEST BARGIN in Town! Mark your 
calendars for January 30th. Doors open in large hall at 10:00 am. 
We are selling new and ‘gently used’ purses. FIVE BUCKS, 

FIVE BUCKS, FIVE BUCKS! Coffee, tea and muffins available 
for $2.00. Bring your friends!  

The parish Finance Committee is looking for more members. 
Please contact the parish office at christtheking@diocesessm.org 
or by phone at 705-674-6447 to leave your contact information. 
 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Thursday, December 31, 2015 
1 John 2:18-21; John 1:1-18 
Rosetti Family, Anita Damiani, Melody Cappelletti & Betty 
Rosetti by Nonna Rosa 
Sister Marie Riene Perron by Laurette & Joe Woodliffe 
Friday, January 1  
Numbers 6:22-27; Galatians 4:4-7; Luke 2:16-21 
Nicla Simonetti by Mario & Domenico Simonetti 
Maria Di Mario by Brian & Adele Donnelly 
Saturday, January 2 
1 John 2:22-28; John 1:19-28 
Marc Dumontelle by Sylvain Rock 
John DeMarco by Mr. & Mrs. Chichi Farenzena 
Sunday, January 3  
Isaiah 60:1-6; Ephesians 3:2-3a, 5-6; Matthew 2:1-12 
Frank Mitchell by the Family 
Ed, Jackie and Neil Geoffrey by Ed Geoffrey & Family 
Tuesday, January 5  
1 John 4:7-10; Mark 6:34-44 
Muriel Emmerson by the Emmerson Family 
Cummy Burton Sr. by the Belinsky Family 
Wednesday, January 6 
1 John 4:11-18; Mark 6:45-52 
Mike McKee by Gilles Huneault 
Mrs. Pee Dowling by Patrick, Maureen & Bill 
Thursday, January 7 
1 John 4:19-5:4; Luke 4:14-22a 
Dr. Harold Frankling by the Sudbury Catholic District School 
Board 
Mary McDowell by Judy & Tom Hanrahan 
Friday, January 8 
1 John 5:5-13; Luke 5:12-16 
Special Intentions of the Pace Family by Pia & John Pace 
Italia Beltrame by Eli, Marlene, Peter Girolametto 
Saturday, January 9 
1 John 5:14-21; John 3:22-30 
5:00 pm  
Yolanda Oshell by Lois Turcotte 
Adalgisa Cappelletti by Joe Cappelletti 
Sunday, January 10 
Isaiah 42:1-4,6-7; Acts 10:34-38; Luke 3:15-16, 21-22 
9:30 am 
Intentions of the Parishioners 
11:00 am 
Loyst and Anne Carscallen & Andrew MacEachern by Joan 
McPhee 
Ciro Pidutti by Maria Pres & Family 
 
A Special Thank you… 
The Men’s club would like to thank all of those who 
helped prepare and volunteer for the Annual Family 
Christmas Dinner that was held on December 5th. Your 
continued support and generosity is greatly appreciated. 
Blessings to all in this new year to come. 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY REPORT December 
20/15 

Sunday Collections (184 envelopes; $29.48 average) 
Loose Offerings 
PADP – Offerings (25 donors: $36.45 average) 

$5425.00 
$333.25 
$911.25 

Heating System  $565.00 
Building Fund  $195.00 
The operational needs of our parish are sustained solely 
by parishioner bequests, donations of time, talent and 

treasure – Thank you to all! 

Feast of the Epiphany 
January 3, 2016 

PARISH NEWS 
 

Message from the Bishop’s Office 
All faithful of the Diocese of Sault Ste. Marie are invited to 
the Eucharistic celebration of installation of The Most 
Reverend Marcel Damphousse, newly appointment Bishop 
of our Diocese on Wednesday, January 13, 2016 at 10:00 am 
at the Pro-Cathedral in North Bay. 

Regional welcoming masses will also be held for Bishop 
Damphousse on Wednesday, January 20, 2016 at 7:00 pm at 
Ste-Anne-des-Pins Church, in Sudbury and on Wednesday, 
January 27, 2016 at St. Jerome Church, Sault Ste. Marie at 
7:00 pm. 

Receptions in the parish halls will follow. All are invited to 
participate in these celebrations. 

CANCELLATION OF MASS 

Due to the installation of The Most Reverend Bishop 
Damphousse on January 13, 2016, Christ the King will not 
celebrate the regular Mass at 12:05 pm. 

KIDS’ KORNER… 
On the Feast of the Epiphany we remember 
the Three Wisemen who followed a star, 
found the Infant and worshiped Him, giving 

Him gifts of gold, frankincense and myrrh. 
 

C.W.L News 
To all of our very generous Parishioners we say thank 
you…and thank you again. We were amazed at the 

number of donations for our shut-ins. They are so 
appreciative and grateful to be remembered by you all. The 
children (from the Liturgy of the Word Children’s Program) 
decorated beautiful cards – that were included with the gifts. 
Sixty-eight gifts were parceled and delivered by many special 
“Elves”. We couldn’t do it without them all. My thanks to them. 

Terry Trottier 
C.W.L Members – A reminder to Executive members that 
our first meeting will take place on Tuesday, January 5th, 2016 at 
1pm in the Sacristy. Also, the first General meeting of the year will 
take place on Tuesday, January 12, 2016 at 1pm in the Sacristy. All 
members are welcome to attend. 
 
MEATPIE  REPORT 
 A total of 177 Meat Pies were ordered as a fundraiser 
towards the boiler system which totaled $2124.00. Once all 
expenses were deducted we are proud to announce that 
$1274.75 was raised. Thank you to all who helped and 
supported this grand (and tasty) effort! 
 
Thank you to all who donated towards the Christmas Flowers 
to enhance our beautiful worship environment. 

PARISH SACRAMENTS 

We wish to congratulate the following children who were 
baptized in our parish on December 20, 2015: 

Declan Jesse David Sanderson 
Elin Josephine Olive Nurmi 

We wish to congratulate the following couple on their recent 
wedding on December 5, 2015: 

Kevin and Michelle Lecour 
 

We wish to congratulate the following young parishioners on 
their confirmation by Bishop Jean-Louis Plouffe on October 
18, 2015: 
Andrew Middleton Marissa Mariotti Josh Wilcox 
Matt Clapham Andrew Kohut Jessica Rivard 
Jack Jordan Zackery Boyuk Kate Pappin 
Grace Crawford Joseph 

Szczerkowski 
R.J. Arseneau-
Sullivan 

Michael Langley Kristina Polegato David Chartrand 
Dylan McLaughlin-
Somers 

Cody Ntongolo Jared Eadie-
Chartrand 

Benjamin Roque Tyler Bennett Kayleigh MacNeil 
Rebecca Vitrani Jonah Bennett Noah Carpino 
Candace Spanish Austin Hill Keyarah Spanish 
Hailee Thompson Kimberly Polegato Hunter Paulin 
Zoe Cacciotti Katharine Dawson Anthony Wabegijik 
Giordano Biondi Victoria Dawson Olivia Daroczi 
Kate Pham Alexie Therrien 

 
A Reminder…. 
Please Pick-Up Your 2016 Offering Envelope Box 
located in the Sacristy. A new set has been issued for 
everyone who used them in 2015. Please carefully look 
for a box with your name on it. Using these envelopes 

enables us to issue you an income tax receipt at year end. Blank sets 
are available for those who wish to start using them in the New Year. 
 

 

From the Vatican… 
Pope Francis has asked all believers “to find in this Jubilee the joy 
of rediscovering and rendering fruitful God’s mercy (…) and to not 
forget that God forgives all, and God forgives always”. 
 

Parish life for the week … 
Monday, January 4 – January 10, 2016 

Monday, 04 ~ Parish office closed ~ 
7:30-9:30 pm-AA Men’s Group (small hall) 

Tuesday, 05 12:05 pm-Mass  
8:00-10:00 pm-AA Unity Group (large hall) 

Wednesday, 06 12:05 pm-Mass 
Thursday, 07 
 

12:05 pm-Mass  
1:30-2:30 pm-Al-Anon Family Group (small hall) 

Friday, 08 10:00 am-Mass 
Saturday, 09 5:00 pm-Mass 
Sunday, 10 

 
9:30 am-Mass  
11:00 am-Mass 
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noon Mass on the first Friday of each month.  You 
may also call the rectory to make an appointment.

Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life

For information, contact Fr. Pat Woods at the 
Office of Vocations 1-705-949-1072 or 
pwoods@diocesecentre.com and check out 
www.beapriest.ca

Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1

Phone:  705-674-6447

Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: 
christtheking@diocesessm.org

 
Parish Website: 

www.christthekingsudbury.com

Parish Web-Cam
(live coverage of all Masses):
www.christthekinglive.com

PARKING

Municipal Parking Lot on west side of 
Church as well as neighbouring parking 
lots. Free on Saturdays & Sundays. First 

two hours free on Weekdays. Obtain 
ticket from machine for free hours.

SITE ADDRESS

30 Beech Street
Sudbury, ON

PARISH STAFF

Monsignor Brian Dixon – Pastor

Rev. J. Myles Sharpe – In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon

Wanda Sutton – Music Director & Coordinator

Sue Peters – Parish Secretary

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday                   5:00 pm
Sunday                  9:30 am & 11:00 am

WEEKDAY MASSES

Tuesday to Friday   12:05 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Tuesday to Friday    11:30 am to 11:45 am
Saturday              4:00 pm to 4:30 pm
By appointment   please call the rectory

HERMAN'S I.D.A.

Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street

705-674-3339

Shoppin
 Locally

Saves Gas!

North Heritage Realty Brokerage
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED

Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

Open 7 days a week
1942 Regent St. S.

705-222-1942
www.HerbertFisheries.ca

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

SPOT

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA

705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD

SUITES

705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

             Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

We specialize in parties &
celebrations of all sizes up to

275 people!

Christmas Parties
Cocktail Parties

Dinner & Dances
Anniversaries

Weddings
Baby Showers

705.523.2794
1351-D KELLY LAKE ROAD, SUDBURY

WWW.VERDICCHIO.CA

CATERING & EVENTS

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

HERBERT
         FISHERIES

Church of Christ the King
Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1  Phone:  705-674-6447   Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: christtheking@diocesessm.org

 Parish Website: www.christthekingsudbury.com

SITE ADDRESS: 30 Beech Street, Sudbury, ON

       
PARISH STAFF

Monsignor Brian Dixon – Pastor

Rev. J. Myles Sharpe – In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon

Wanda Sutton – Music Director & Coordinator

Sue Peters – Parish Secretary




